From: Byrne, Timothy

To: Deardoff, Am
Subject: FW: 4908-WR-2 NDSTW Info Needed
Date: Monday, July 16, 2018 1:33:10 PM

4908-WR-2_Request for NDSTW Information

From: Byrne, Timothy

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 1:32 PM

To: 'Kathy Bartlett'

Subject: 4908-WR-2 NDSTW Info Needed

Ms. Bartlett,

We have received the NDSTW Trust Fund information for permit no. 4908-WR-2 for the Deer
Haven Subdivision. The information was submitted to adhere to the Schedule of Compliance in the
recent permit renewal. The submittal was not complete. The following deficiency was noted:

e A component list for the system must be submitted detailing the full breakdown of
components in the system, quantity of each component, the average life span of the
component, the last date it was replaced, and the replacement cost per unit.

Submit the requested information by Monday, July 23, by 4:30 pm so that the schedule of
compliance can be completed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Tim Byrne
Engineer

ADEQ, Water Division
5301 Northshore Dr.
NLR, AR 72118
(501)682-0648


mailto:/O=ARKANSAS DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BYRNET
mailto:DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us

